KNIGHT

Electronics, Inc.

Product Change Notice
February 21, 2022

Products Affected: ODBG600PT DC Blower Series

Type of Change: Part number revision.

Reason for Change: Conformity with current part numbering system.
Affected Models: All ODB600PT Models.

Discussion:

Orion Fans occasionally makes changes to our Commercial Off the Shelf (COTS) products as we
recognize the needs of our customers and stakeholders. This product was released to market in
2004, and at that time Orion used the nomenclature “PT” to denote a PBT Thermoplastic Frame
material. Since that time, we have revised our part numbering system to indicate that the absence of
letters after the Frame Size field indicates a Thermoplastic Frame. Letters appear after the Frame
Size field in our DC fan part numbers when a metal frame material is used, such as Painted (AP) or
Natural Finish Aluminum (AN), or other custom configurations. To create consistency with our other
DC Blower and Fan products, we will be removing PT from the part number in future production runs.
No mechanical, electrical, or functional specifications have been impacted by this change. Future
models will be identified as ODB600-. Implementation of this change will begin with all production
batches completed after February 21st, 2023.

Product Label Comparison:
Original Label Example New Label Example
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